
Hi Paul, 
 
I find myself with an incomplete understanding regarding the new "autonomy" for the Water 
Department.  In an effort to help me understand, I am requesting a copy of the letters from your 
Counsel (mentioned at last night's meeting) regarding the "autonomy" of the Water Department and 
requesting that a joint meeting with the Selectmen be set up to resolve the situation.  I would also like a 
copy of the two letters you sent to the Selectmen/TA requesting a joint meeting and any legal opinions 
you have received from Town Council or the Water Department Counsel regarding the "autonomy" and 
your Union membership. 
 
Thank you, 
Andrea 
andrea_wood1@verizon.net 
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